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CCTV - UPDATE
We finished the CCTV
project, and the majority of
our estate is now covered.
We've already used the
recording to provide
evidence to the police and
insurance team for incidents
on our estate.

USEFUL CONTACT NUMBERS

Emergency services Police, fire, ambulance - 999

Report crime (not life threating) – 101

Council Emergency housing repairs - 020 7525 2600

Council Estate Parking - 0207 525 3587 

Council Waste Management – 0207 525 2000

Council Main switch board - 020 7525 5000

FREE COFFEE MORNING
Join us every Tuesday from
10:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. in
the TMO Community Room.

Alice

NO HEATING OR HOT 
WATER?
We frequently receive calls
from residents who are
experiencing problems with
their heating, hot water, or
radiator. Please note that it
is the responsibility of
Southwark Council to repair
and maintain this, so please
contact them directly at 020
7525 2600.

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY TMO OFFICE OPENING HOURS
• 23rd December - 9am-1pm ((1pm-5pm – TMO phone line open for emergencies only) 
• 30th December  – 9am-1pm ((1pm-5pm – TMO phone line open for emergencies only)
Please keep in mind that the office is open during regular business hours (9 a.m. to 5 p.m.) on all other
days except UK bank holidays and weekends. Outside of TMO Office hours, please contact Southwark
Council at 020 7525 5000.

WORK TO THE HOSTEL (TEMP ACCOMODATION)
Work on converting the temporary accommodation (hostel next to the TMO Office) from a hostel to 13
properties will begin in early 2023. The work is expected to take about a year to complete, and the
project is being managed by the council. The contractors will send letters to all residents informing them
of a resident meeting where they will explain the scope of the work, etc. The meeting is expected to
take place in the community room in January 2023.

EXTRACTOR FAN
Southwark Council has now
written and completed
repairs to the extractor fan
in the bathrooms of all
residents living on
Elmington Road, Belham
Walk, and Mary Datchelor
Close. If you have not been
contacted, please call 0208
778 6959.
Please be aware that the
council will contact Don
Phelan Close, Kimpton Road
and Kimpton Court in due
course to schedule a date
and time to carry out work
on your extractor fan!




